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Community Newsletter 
Happy December and Happy Holidays.  We have officially 
made if through hurricane season.  The holiday season is 
here and the island is getting dressed up for the celebrations.  
I do hope you take some time to go about the island and see 
all the beautiful decorations in the area.  Do you have your 
decorations up?  When you do please remember that no live 
trees are to be in the building.  Watch those candles too and 
make sure that nothing is near any flames that could catch 
fire.   
 
There is a Toys for Tots donation box in the lobby for new 
unwrapped toys. Any donations are appreciated.  
 
We hope each of you have a wonderful holiday season and 
enjoy the excitement the holidays bring. 
    

  
 
 

  

 

 
 

B O A R D  O F  D I R E C T O RS  
 

We are nearing the time for anyone 
interested in running for the board to 
declare their intent.  Please be on 
the lookout for the information 
coming to you in the mail.   

COMMUN I C A T I O N S  
 

Some residents have created a 
FaceBook group and it is called 644 
Island Way and an Instagram called 
@644IslandWay.  These pages are 
to help residents connect and share 
events and happenings in our 
community.  The HOA Board is not 
affiliated with the Facebook or 
Instagram pages and this will not be 
official communication from the 
board. 

P A R K I N G  

 

Please be sure and park in your 
assigned spot and not in visitor 
parking.  If you have a second car, it 
has to park on the street.    

Do not park in the circle except for 
loading and unloading.  The circle is 
for 15-minute parking and not for 
long term.  Deliveries and 
emergency vehicles must be able to 
get to the door as needed. 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

December 10 at 4pm to 6pm – Making Spirits Bright Parade starting 
at Island Way Grill  

December 14 at 6:30 pm– Lighted Boat Parade will be passing all 
around the island 

 

WEBSITES 

https://islandpointcondos.org              

https://www.myislandestates.net   


